
           

Final meeting of partners in Bradford 

On March 28-29, 2023, the final meeting of the 

partners of the STAY+ project took place in Bradford, 

UK. The main topic was the sharing of experience 

from the piloting of the created mobile platform in 

partner countries, analyzing the feedback from 

teachers and secondary school students with a focus 

on managing the platform, graphics, content-topics of 

well-being, methods of obtaining digital rewards. 

Particular steps to spread the STAY+ platform to the 

widest possible audience were discussed. 

 

        

Multiplier events   

Face-to-face multiplier events were held during April 

2023 in partner countries for disseminating Stay 

platform and other results to the target audience: VET 

learners and VET professionals (teachers, trainers, 

special teachers, school psychologists). 

Conferences meet with positive feedback, Stay+ 

results are considered as a good quality, useful and 

freely available for further use by a target group.  

Audience highlighted a Stay+ platform concept; its 

attractive and user-friendly graphic design, interesting 

content, gaining badges and levels of difficulties. 

Platform has a good potential of sustainability and 

adaptation in other contexts (other areas of wellbeing 

as community, environmental wellbeing etc.) 

       

 

 

    

        

 

 

          

Resources and best practice 

The main output is a Stay+ mobile platform that 

motivates students a healthy lifestyle with a positive 

attitude. Project partners have developed also other 

outputs including studies, analyses, survey results. 

Best practices report that highlight the positive role 

VET providers can play in helping to protect learner 

wellbeing. All documents are available to download at 

project website:  

https://www.stayplusproject.eu/en/outputs 
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